
 
Hi PSPC Community! 
I hope this newsletter finds you and your family healthy and happy. It’s been a big couple of weeks here and as a 
team, we’re very excited with some of our recent achievements. As a whole staff, we have committed to our 2021 
Annual Improvement Plan. This is the plan that outlines our priorities for the year and provides the direction and 
areas that we will be improving in. This year we are committing to: 
 
Improvement Priority 1:  Accelerating Achievement in Reading and Writing through Targeted Teaching  
Improvement Priority 2:  Improving school culture through community engagement, staff and student wellbeing  
 
We have the staff to achieve these improvement goals and it may take more than one year to do these well. As a 
community, you will also have a part to play in assisting us in reaching what we set out to do. What can you do right 
now? 

 Read with your child every night or ensure that your child is reading independently every night. Make sure the 
book they are reading is something they are interested in (also pull the plug on the Playstation and disable the 
wifi if you need to). 

 Involve yourself in school events, and be confident in communicating with the school about concerns or issues 
that you have. We will have some exciting school events coming up for you to be involved in, so please keep an 
eye on our events calendar. 

 
95—0 the Celebration of Greatness 
This is an exciting initiative for all Year 5 and 6 students to raise student attendance rates and reduce student 
suspensions. The Celebration of Greatness results in a cluster sport program being held each term. Since being 
announced, it has been very well-received by the school community and to say that our students are excited would 
be an understatement! 
 
As an added bonus for students who achieve an invite to all of the cluster 
sport events over each term, they will get to keep their sports shirt. This is the 
current design, however it is subject to change. 
We aren’t forgetting the rest of our year levels.  They will also have their own 
Celebration of Greatness events and I will share more about this soon. 
 
Dave Hartley |  Principal 
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In the coming weeks…. 

Friday 26th February 
9:00am Senior Assembly 
2:00pm Deadly Choices 

Monday  1st March 
2:00pm PSSC Deadly Readers program Year 1&2 students 

Wednesday 3rd March 
2:00pm PSSC Boys in Reading Buddy program Year 3 students 

Friday 5th March 
9:00am Junior Assembly 
2:00pm Deadly Choices 

Monday  8th March 
2:00pm PSSC Deadly Readers program Year 1&2 students 

Wednesday 10th March 
2:00pm PSSC Boys in Reading Buddy program Year 3 students 
3:15pm-7:00pm Student - Parent Teacher  conferences 
5:30pm P&C AGM 
6:00pm P&C Meeting 
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From the Deputy Principals 

 
Attendance Week 4              Our current attendance rates (school targets 95%)  

Did you know? Research shows that in Queensland, higher student attendance at school is associated, 
on average, with higher student achievement. 
Why is regular attendance at school important? 
Regular school attendance will mean that your child has a better chance in life. Your child will achieve better when 
they go to school all day, every school day. 
• they learn better 
• they make friends 
• they are happier 
• they have a brighter future. 

 

Student Led Parent conferences March 10 3:15 - 7:00pm 
In 2021 we will again have Student Led Parent conferences, a different form of the traditional Parent Teacher 

interview in which your child/ren will lead you through their work, their learning and behavioural goals and their 

progress. This will be held in all classrooms from Prep to Year 6 on March 10 3:15 - 7:00pm. Prep classes will have 

a more traditional parent interview with the teacher and parent.   Interviews will be of 15 minutes duration. 

 

For these interviews we are using an internet-based booking system called Parent Teacher On-Line (PTO).  

 

Please follow these steps to log in to PTO and make your interview bookings: 

1. Go to the school’s web site www.pimpamaspc.eq.edu.au and click the Parent Teacher Online link in the 

Quicklinks at the bottom of the page. 

2. At the PTO login screen, click “Register for use” and enter your name and email address. Then click “Send 

registration”. By doing so you are consenting to your information being stored in PTO and being used for the 

purpose of interview bookings. 

3. An email containing your login PIN will be sent to the email address you provided. You may need to check 

your junk mail folder as genuine email messages can sometimes be incorrectly classified as junk mail. 

4. If you don’t have an email address, contact the school by phoning 55495333 so that we can enter your 

details for you. 
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Prep Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

90.3% 93.2% 91.6% 90.7%  90.6% 91.2% 93.2% 

Every day counts 
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5. After you have received your login details, click “Login” on the PTO login screen and enter your surname 

and PIN as shown in the email. 

6. Enter the Student ID of the student for whom you wish to book interviews. Education Queensland student 

IDs (EQ Id) have ten numbers followed by one letter. You can enter more than one ID if you have multiple 

students at the school. If you do not know the student IDs they are available from the office. The classes of 

each student can be listed to check that you have entered the ID correctly, and to help distinguish between 

siblings. 

7. You can optionally enter the name of the students for the IDs entered. By doing so you are consenting to 

the student’s name being stored and used in PTO for interview bookings. You do not have to enter the 

name of the student(s) but doing so will help you when making bookings and will also help teachers to know 

who they are seeing/discussing for each interview.  

8. After you have entered your student ID(s) and optional name(s), proceed to make bookings as instructed on 

the screen. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns about security or privacy of information stored in PTO please visit 
www.parentteacheronline.com.au/privacy 
 

Please note the following points: 

 You will only see time slots that are available at the time you are using the system. As time slots are booked 

for teachers, those time slots are no longer displayed as available. PTO prevents double-booking of teachers or 

parents/guardians. 

 When you have made all the bookings you require, you can download or email a PDF report of your bookings 

in time order for printing. You can log in and change bookings any time up to Midnight, March 9. 

 If you see this symbol displayed along side the class name, it means this teacher recommends that you 

book an interview. 

 Other parents may be making bookings at the same time that you are using the system. It is possible, though 

unlikely, that a time slot is displayed to you as available, but is then booked by another parent shortly afterwards. 

If you then attempt to book this time slot it will not be available and a message will be displayed to indicate this. 

 

If you encounter any problems using PTO please contact the school office by phone on 55495333 or email Amanda 

amorr425@eq.edu.au 

 

Any feedback you may wish to provide will be most welcome. 

 

If families need to raise an issue with the school, the first point of contact is the classroom teacher. Please email 
them to make an appointment. Teachers will respond within 24 hours to make an appointment. If after interaction 
with the teacher and you are not satisfied, contact the sector deputy by email and we will get in touch with you. 
 
Prep and Year 1 Deputy—Matt Weir mweir15@eq.edu.au 
Year 2 and 3 Deputy—Kellie Fletcher kflet24@eq.edu.au 
Year 4, 5 and 6 Deputy—Stuart MacKenzie smack31@eq.edu.au 
 
Stuart MacKenzie, Matt Weir & Kellie Fletcher | Deputy Principals 
 
 

http://www.parentteacheronline.com.au/privacy
mailto:amorr425@eq.edu.au?subject=PTO%20Support
mailto:mweir15@eq.edu.au
mailto:kflet24@eq.edu.au
mailto:smack31@eq.edu.au
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Dear families.  Over the coming weeks, I am going to share some information from PETAA (Primary English  
Teaching Association Australia) about the importance of reading at home, and how this has the potential to set 
your child up for success, both within the classroom and beyond.   
  
You make a difference to your children’s reading journey. Your role as an advocate for your children’s reading 
success cannot be overestimated. It has a direct impact on the ease and confidence with which they pursue their 
reading and writing.  
  
It is the joy and love of sharing a good book on a nightly basis that sets the foundation for their reading success, 
and ensures that reading is given the priority it deserves. Reading regularly with someone who cares is the 
inspiration that all readers deserve.  
  
The right book infused with fun, laughter, and love goes a long way in 
creating life-long readers who in thirty years’ time recall with joy being 
snuggled on the lounge with you and their favourite book.   
  
Oh how I love a good book.  Happy reading everyone. 
 
Allison Rudd| Head of Department: Curriculum 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Student Resource Scheme 2021 
Last week all students received a Student Resource Scheme Form.  Parents are to indicate whether or not they 
wish to participate in the SRS by completing this Participation Agreement Form.  Once forms are received at the 
office invoices for the amount of $125 will be issued to the parent providing consent to participate in the SRS. 
 
Payment Options 
Option 1: Payment of Cash/EFTPOS - Wednesday and Friday between 8.00 and 10.30 am 
Option 2: BPoint (information detailed on Invoice) 
Option 3: Internet Banking (direct payment into the school bank account). As there is often a delay by a day or so 
between banking institutions before the data shows up on our statement, do not leave it until the due date to 
make the payment as it will miss the cut off. 
School’s bank account details are: 
Account Name Pimpama State Primary College 
BSB Number: 064 793 Account Number: 10058694 
Description of Payment: Student’s EQ ID Number 
Option 4: Centrepay Deduction (parent to set up CRN 555 111 548X) 
 
Sharon Laverty | Business Manager 

From the Business Manager 

Teaching and Learning 



Page 5 

Celebrating Success 
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Students of the Week  
Prep A  Lacey Callie 

Prep H Jaxon Rosalie 

Prep P Markus-Grae Greightness 

Prep R Zariah Adam 

Prep T Astin Scarlett 

1B ezekelah emanual 

1H Mason Maci 

1KL Emilija Vincent 

1L Ljiljana Jackson 

1O Reme Daxton 

1/2A Irie Amritpal 

1WL Ambar Grace 

2B Rafee Isabel 

2D Isla Lennix 

2AS Jin Luca 

2P Isabelle  Harper 

2T Riley Carter 

PBL Award Winners 
Prep A  Skylahzae Austin 

Prep H Valentine Hinerakei 

Prep P Aaliyah Lazar 

Prep R Danakah Teanna 

Prep T Brylee Jayden 

1B Tiare Chloe 

1H Madi Aura 

1KL Marli Jordana 

1L Isabel Joshua 

1O Penny Mariah 

1WL Hailee Bentley 

2B Kaizyn Poppy 

2D Alkira Aubrey 

2AS Harlem Willow 

2P Lawrence  Lyric 

2T Taya C Alayna 

The following students were announced on Junior Assembly last week. We look forward to recognising the senior 
school award winners in the next newsletter after this week’s assembly. 

The Week 5 PBL focus is to ‘Allow Others to Learn’. Every student has the right to learn and get the best education they 
can. Allowing others to learn is also part of being an ‘Active Learner’ which is one of our school rules.  

 
The Week 6 focus for PBL is to ‘Be confident - use your growth mindset’. If someone has a growth mindset, they 
have a positive attitude towards learning and their ability to progress and achieve.  
 
This week students have begun to visit the Step Up Shop in order to select from a range of bronze, silver or gold 
coupons depending on the number of Step Ups they have received. Already we've seen Mr Hartley and Miss 
Paddon lose their chairs for a day, Mr Bill play a board game, students visit other classes for lunch and the making of 
cornflour slime.  
 
This week we have started an exciting initiative for all Year 5 & 6 students to raise student attendance rates and reduce 
student suspensions. We have called this program 95-0, the ‘Celebration of Greatness’. This is the cluster sport initiative 
that Mr Hartley promoted on Facebook this week.  
 
Students that achieve their individual attendance target, and can work towards a 95% attendance level and receive zero 
suspensions, will be invited to trial for the Celebration of Greatness cluster sport program. We will also be investigating 
programs we can offer with our middle and junior school students as well in the coming weeks.  
 
We have made a strong, positive start to the year with our reinvigorated Step-Up awards with our PBL team. Yesterday 
5 students achieved 40 Step Ups, and our Step Up shop opened for the first time! This program is targeted at getting 
our students to school every day. Because every day counts! 
 
We look forward to seeing all of our wonderful students at school, every day and 
having all of our students take part in this fantastic opportunity.  

PBL Focus 
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From the P&C 
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Our Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held on the 10th March 2021 5pm.  This meeting is where the 
executive positions will be elected.  If you are interested in putting your name in for any of the executive 
positions please email pandc@pimpamaspc.eq.edu.au with a Biography.  Meetings are held every 2nd 
Wednesday of the month at 5:30pm for parents and people of the community to attend.   
 
If you are just wanting to volunteer for events this year please also email us and we’ll add you to a volunteer 
messenger group.  There will be posts on the parents Facebook pages and the school Facebook page calling for 
volunteers, so if you don’t have a chance to email them just comment on any of those posts.   
 
Our first Bunnings BBQ fundraiser at Pimpama is coming up on the 13th March.  If you’re wanting to volunteer a 
few hours of your time that day to support the school and the P&C please email us to let us know.    
 
The Cookie Dough fundraiser has started with a bang. Our goal is to sell 550 tubs to raise funds for a splash of 
colour to be put through the school in certain areas.  As of Sunday night, 200 tubs were already sold. Keep up the 
amazing work PSPC families.  If you have any questions please email us.   
P&C Executive Team 

mailto:pandc@pimpamaspc.eq.edu.au















